
Cameron Diaz Cheers On A-Rod
at Yankees vs. Red Sox Game

There’s  nothing
more heartwarming that couples being there for each other.
 Cameron Diaz showed her support for boyfriend Alex Rodriguez
when she cheered him on at the Yankees-Red Sox game last
weekend. RadarOnline reports that Diaz joined other players’
wives  and  girlfriends  in  a  luxury  box  at  Boston’s  Fenway
Park.  The 38-year-old actress must have been good luck, too,
as A-Rod helped the Yankees earn a 9-4 victory against their
biggest  rival  with  a  run  in  the  second  inning  and  two
singles.  Rodriguez, 35, and Diaz have been dating since July
2010.

What are the best ways to support your partner’s career?

Cupid’s Advice:

Your significant other always needs your support, including
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for their career choices. Cupid has some ideas on how to show
you care about your mate’s job:

1. Show up: If there’s a work event and your partner wants you
to come, clear your schedule and go to show your support for
his or her career endeavors.

2.  Advise:  If  your  mate  has  to  make  an  important  career
choice, let him or her know you’re there to offer any advice
or to help him or her cope.

3. Learn about work: We all know what our significant other
does for a living, but sometimes we don’t know the details
about their workplace because we don’t ask. Listen to your
partner talk about his or her day, and ask questions to show
you care.

How have you shown your support for your mate’s career? Share
your experience in a comment below.

Cameron  Diaz  and  A-Rod  Are
Happy Family with His Kids
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In  honor  of  their
on-again romance, Cameron Diaz and Alex Rodriguez took A-Rod’s
two  children  to  Busch  Gardens  amusement  park  in  Tampa,
Florida.  According  to  UsMagazine.com,  the  actress  looked
incredibly motherly holding hands with the baseball star’s two
daughters Natasha, 6, and Ella, 2, from his previous marriage
to Cynthia Rodriguez. It looks like this couple may have hit a
home run in the kid department after they rekindled their
romance in November.  Cameron Diaz was also seen bonding with
the girls late last year on a family trip to Mexico.

How can you bond with your new partner’s kids?

Cupid’s Advice:

Bonding with a new partner’s children can be one of the most
magical and most difficult parts of a new romance.  Here are
some tips:

1.  Show respect: Though you may be very excited about getting
to know your new partner’s children, it’s always important to
respect their boundaries and their previous relationships with
both of their parents.  The last thing you want to do is trash
your partner’s ex in front of the children or get in the way
when you partner wants to spend quality time alone with his or
her children.
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2.  Come bearing gifts: It’s never a good idea to try to buy
someone’s love.  However, kids love getting gifts.  If makes
them feel important that you thought of them.  Also, getting
them a little something you knew they have been wanting or
would like shows that you are making an effort to get to know
them.

3.  Go on a date with the kids: Cameron Diaz and A-Rod had the
right idea when they took the kids an amusement park.  Dating
someone with children is a completely different playing field,
so expect a mix of sophisticated dinners and dates with the
kids at Chuck E Cheese.

A-Rod’s Kids Like Kate Hudson
Better Than Cameron Diaz

Apparently, Cameron
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Diaz pales in comparison to Kate Hudson when it comes to
boyfriend,  Alex  Rodriguez’s  kids.   According  to
UsMagazine.com, a source says that Natasha, 6, and Ella, 2,
“liked Kate more than Cameron, since she had Ryder [Hudson’s
6-year-old son].  They really miss him.”  Diaz has been doing
her best to get on the kids’ good side while vacationing in
Cab San Lucas, Mexico over the holidays.  Hopefully, all of
her efforts don’t go unnoticed!

What do you do if your kids don’t like the person you’re
dating?

Cupid’s Advice:

Your kids are some of the most important people in your life,
and their opinion of your new partner will definitely have an
effect on the relationship.  Cupid has some advice on what to
do  if  your  kids  aren’t  thrilled  about  the  person  you’re
dating:

1. Find out why: If your kids have a reason beyond “he’s not
my dad” to dislike your new relationship, you need to find out
what that reason is and, if possible, find a way to fix it.

2. Put their needs first: As hard as it is to hear, being a
parent is your first priority.  If your children don’t get
along with your new partner, then you may need to rethink the
relationship.

3. Give it time: Sometimes it’s just hard for children to
adjust to new faces.  Although they may not initially be
thrilled with your relationship, time may be the answer.



Cameron Diaz Gets to Know A-
Rod’s Kids in Mexico

It  looks  like
there’s far from trouble in paradise with Cameron Diaz and
Alex Rodriguez.  The accomplished actress and Yankee’s third-
baseman are on vacation in Mexico with his kids Natasha and
Ella.  According to RadarOnline, this is the second time this
month  that  the  inseperable  couple  have  been  found  on  the
Mexican beaches.  The two haven’t even been together for a
year, and already the four of them seem like a one happy
family!

What are ways to bond with your partner’s children?

Cupid’s Advice:

When you’re dating someone who already has children, it’s
extremely important that you make a connection with them.
Cupid has some suggestions:
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1. Take them on a date: Just like you and your partner go on
dates to get to know each other better, you can go on a date
with his kids to get closer with them.  This gives you all a
chance to get comfortable with each other without their father
being there.  Have them choose a place they like, and let the
bonding begin.

2. Swap stories: Make sure you’re showing an interest in the
children’s lives.  Simply asking them questions will show them
that they’re important to you.  Then, to make them feel more
comfortable with you, be sure to share stories about yourself
in return.

3. Tuck them in: A more intimate way to bond with the kids is
to be there when it’s bedtime.  Reading them a bedtime story
and tucking them in is a very precious way to get them to feel
safe with you.  If you and your partner ever do get married,
you’re not just gaining a husband; you’re gaining a family

Cameron  Diaz  and  Alex
Rodriguez Vacation in Mexico
for Thanksgiving
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Cameron  Diaz  and
on-again-off-again  Yankee  boyfriend,  Alex  Rodriguez  were
caught canoodling in Mexico over the Thanksgiving holiday last
week, according to Us Weekly.  The pair spent time in the sand
showing off their beach bods and taking dips in the water.
 The two were originally spotted together over the summer, but
kept things cool in October.  “They break up and get back
together all the time,” says a source.Is an on-again-off-again
relationship healthy?

Cupid’s Advice:

If you find yourself continuously cutting things off only to
get back together a few weeks later, it may not be healthy.
 Cupid has some tips on how to evaluate your relationship:

1. Look at the big picture: Step back and try to see your
relationship from an outside perspective.  Breaking up and
getting back together may seem normal to you, but it may be
destructive behavior.

2. Make a list: Sometimes a pros and cons list can help sort
out confused feelings.  Take a page from Miranda in the Sex
And The City movie, as she used one to determine her feelings
for her husband, Steve.  It’s an old stand-by for a reason.

3. Question it: Ask yourself, “Why am I going back?” If you
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can’t answer the question with clarity, getting back together
may be the right decision.  If not, calling it quits may be
the way to go.

Kate Hudson Muses About New
Beau

Kate  Hudson  has
finally  broken  the  silence  about  her  new  boyfriend,  Muse
singer Matt Bellamy.  Hudson calls Bellamy, “lovely” in the
new issue of Elle UK.  She says, “Matt and I are just learning
about each other and it’s wonderful.”  Hudson has a long
history of heartache, including ex-husband Chris Robinson and
former  flames  Alex  Rodriguez,  Owen  Wilson  and  Lance
Armstrong.  But Hudson hasn’t let her romantic past cloud her
future.  Us Weekly reports that although she’s not looking to
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marry again, she is still open to a new relationship.  “I
think a lot of times people are terrified of love and stop
themselves from experiencing it.  I don’t ever want to get
that jaded.  I do believe in love.”How do you avoid being
jaded by past relationships?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s easy to feel like giving up and turning into a reclusive
cat  lady  when  you  look  back  on  your  history  of  failed
affairs.  Cupid has some ideas about how to stay open to new
relationships:

1.  Gain  perspective:  Don’t  assume  that  just  because  your
relationship’s ended, you failed.  Remember that every partner
teaches you something about yourself and what you want, so
that next time, maybe you can make it work.

2. Don’t let your past dictate your future: Just because your
past boyfriends were jerks, doesn’t mean the next one will
be.  It’s up to you to make sure history doesn’t repeat
itself.

3. Be optimistic: Kate had every reason to give up on finding
the right man.  But by staying open-minded and never losing
her faith in love, she eventually found someone “lovely.”

 

Cameron  Diaz  &  A-Rod  Keep

https://cupidspulse.com/2527/cameron-diaz-a-rod-keep-everyone-guessing/


Everyone Guessing

Cameron Diaz and Yankees’ third baseman Alex Rodriguez
continue to play it coy when it comes to their relationship. 
According to E! Online, the couple went out of their way to
separately enter a teammate’s birthday bash at the 40/40 club
in New York City, after arriving in the same vehicle.  A
source told E!, “They were very, very strategic about not
being near each other or talking to each other, but they were
within each other’s eyesight the whole night.”

Is it smart to keep your relationship behind closed doors?

Cupid’s Advice:

If you’re not ready to jump on the PDA bandwagon just yet,
here are Cupid’s tips for keeping things undercover:

1. The truth will be known: At first, the idea of a secret
relationship may seem exciting, but chances are, others will
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find out.  Therefore, consider what will happen once it’s out
there.  Also, when you remain in hiding, you close the door to
true intimacy, and run the risk of ruining the relationship
before it really has a chance to begin.

2. Is it for the right reasons? Make sure you know
why you’re keeping your relationship a secret.  Are you
worried about what other people will think?  All that matters
is how you and your partner feel.  Also, be wary of those who
ask to be in a secret relationship from the beginning.

3. Either do it or don’t: If as a couple you decide to keep
things on the down low, either follow through all the way, or
don’t do it at all.  If friends or family sense some chemistry
between the two of you, it will just lead to questions, and
make things uncomfortable.

Cameron Diaz Says Goodbye to
Bad Boys
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After years of having her relationships in the public eye,
Cameron Diaz plays it coy about her current love life in the
August issue of Harper’s Bazaar. She also remains mum about
her relationship with Alex Rodriguez of the New York Yankees. 
However, one thing the actress is upfront about is that she is
done dating bad boys.  “Who doesn’t like the bad boy, until
you grow up and realize bad boys are not the way to go?” Diaz
said to the magazine.  “I’m done with that.”

What’s the best way to get over your bad boy crush?

Cupid’s Advice:

More often than not, good girls are the ones who end up with
bad boys.  If you find yourself in this type of relationship,
Cupid is here to help break your bad boy habit.

1. Recognize the problem: Try to understand why you keep
running back to this type of guy.  Psychotherapist Caroline
Presno advises on Yahoo! Personals to write a list of the bad
things your partner has done to you.  Put the list up on the
wall next to a picture of him to associate his face with with
his actions.



2. It’s not your job to save him: Many women think they can
rescue a bad boy.  Unfortunately, it most likely won’t
happen.  Furthermore, continuing on this path might only hurt
you in the end.

3. Build your self-esteem: Chances are, you continue to run
after the wrong type of guy because you aren’t happy with
yourself.  According to relationship writer, Allan Tan, a
woman “usually does not like herself and that lack of self-
respect causes her to settle for a man that is less than what
she deserves.”

Cameron  Diaz  &  A-Rod:  Are
They Hooking Up Or Not?
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Serial daters and heart-breakers Cameron Diaz and Alex
Rodriguez are reportedly hooking up, though neither stars’
camp has confirmed the rumor.  So far, the relationship is
said to have consisted mostly of “sleepovers” occurring
everywhere from Miami to New York City, multiple sources,
including the New York Post, are reporting.  Both Diaz and
Rodriguez are famous for their past breakups, including Justin
Timberlake and Kate Hudson respectively, but lately, both are
dating without any indication of wanting a commitment.

Can two people who can’t seem to commit to anyone else make
things work together?

Cupid’s Advice:

While both Diaz and Rodriguez have had lasting relationships
in the past, it’s likely that this one will fizzle fast, given
their recent dating history.  Still, it’s important to know
things like that when you starting dating someone; it’s
helpful to know where you and your mate stand in terms of
commitment.

1. Do the research: Yes, it can seem awkward, and maybe a bit
stalker-ish, but a little digging never hurt anyone — as long
as you don’t take it to a level that would make a secret
government agent cringe.  Twitter, Facebook, and LinkedIn are
all good social media sites that have privacy levels, so
whatever information you can access is OK, since everyone else
can access that information, too.

2. Make your feelings known: There’s no need to have “the
talk” until things get more serious, but you can let someone
know where you stand in terms of love and commitment in small
ways.  Saying things like, “I’m just having fun right now,”
or, “I’m really looking to settle down,” can give your partner
clues as to what you want.

3. Have the talk…eventually: If you’ve been dating regularly
for several weeks without a label, it’s time to figure out
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where you stand.


